
To keep us all safe 
and reduce the 
spread of COVID-19
Please do not enter if you 
are unwell or experiencing: 
•	fever
•	cough
•	sore throat
•	shortness of breath.
Thank you.
Businesses have the right to refuse service and  
may request that anyone with these symptoms  
leave the premises for the safety of others.


